Ann Anderson 1608 Royal Crest Drive Lodi, CA 95242 (209) 327-7016 annmanderson1469@gmail.com

February 26, 2024

Chief Stanley McFadden

Chief of Police Stockton Police Department 22 E. Market Street Stockton, CA 95202

Dear Chief McFadden.

I am submitting this letter to request reinstatement as a Police Telecommunicator II, a position I held with the Stockton Police Department for 23 years. I recently left the department to take a position with the Governor's Office of Emergency Services, Fire and Rescue division. I sincerely regret my decision to resign as I have come to realize that the job duties and work environment are not what I expected. There is much to be said about a place you have spent much of your life and have come to consider your home.

In my tenure with the Stockton Police department, I was able to utilize my ability to speak Spanish to assist the community on a daily basis. Also during my time in Stockton, I worked as a tactical dispatcher, communications trainer and acting supervisor. I valued my time in Stockton for the opportunity to serve the community and of course the relationships I forged working side by side with some of the best people I have ever known. People who have become lifelong friends and have come to support me through thick and thin.

During my 6 months away, I have learned about emergency management. This is valuable knowledge that I think I could eventually apply in some situations should I return to the City of Stockton. The Stockton Police department is my home and my family and where I would like to return to resume my career.

Thank you in advance for your consideration. I look forward to hearing from you and I am available at your convenience for a conversation. I can be reached at (209) 327-7016 or at annmanderson1469@gmail.com.

Sincerely,

Ann M Anderson

Ann Anderson